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PREEMIES 8  Abigail, Arnold, Joy, Mandy, Michael, Noah, Peter, Shanita      BABIES 17  Alibert, Beatrice N., Caleb, Calvin, Charles, Christopher, Emmanuel O, Francis, Hannah,  

Jane, Jeremy, Jonathan, John K, Leticia, Paul, Phillip, Phillip          TODDLERS 39  Amanda, Andrew, Beatrice, Benjamin, Bridget, Emmanuel L, Erina, Franklin, Glades, Gordon, 

Hellen, Hope, Irene, Jenny, John, Jordan K, Joseph Of, Joseph OW,  Juliet, Lawrence, Linda, Mark Smith, Martha, Matthew, Moses,    Moses K, Oliva, Oscar, Patricia,  Peter, 
Samson,  Samuel, Simone, Stella, Stephen, Steven,  Susan, Timothy, Vanissa         [NEW (bold), MOVED(Underlined) Twins not Shown] 
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Our African address: PO Box 1043, Jinja, Uganda.  Visit our babies on line: www.welcomehomeafrica.com (or  .nl)   Printing Donated by CLF (CLFBrea.org) 
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DDDDear Welcome Home Friends and Faear Welcome Home Friends and Faear Welcome Home Friends and Faear Welcome Home Friends and Fammmmilyilyilyily,,,,    

 This past month has been quiet for us with not a lot 
of activity in the home. For the most part the children 
have been healthy, a fact that we really appreciate. 

.This newsletter is a walk down memory lane of 
many of the little lives that you have helped us to 
touch. Some of these have gone home to family, a few 
are still at the home waiting on their future and some 
have been adopted. All have done really well despite 
some shaky starts where they were close to death. 

 
Above: a boy who was blest to be adopted by a 

wonderful family who has walked with him through two 
serious open heart surgeries. He now has a pace 
maker and five Ugandan siblings from Jinja district.  

Would any of you like to consider coming on a trip to 
Uganda with me to see the work you are supporting?  
I go April, July & October for any who are interested. 

We would appreciate your prayers for wisdom for 
the Parliament as they get ready to update the laws 
on their books regarding children. There is work still 
needed on the Bills for them to work well for the future 
of the children. We need a good job done on these. 

Thank you!! You make our work possible. 

BlesBlesBlesBlesssssings from Mandyings from Mandyings from Mandyings from Mandy    
and Your Welcome Home Faand Your Welcome Home Faand Your Welcome Home Faand Your Welcome Home Fammmmilyilyilyily    

 

 

 

 


